
 

 

Women Chemists Committee 

Mr. President-Elect and Council Colleagues:  

One of the goals of the Women Chemists Committee, WCC, is recognizing & 

highlighting the accomplishments of women chemists. We would like to thank all of you 

who nominated women chemists for ACS national technical awards in the last award 

cycle. This year was a banner year, with 26 women receiving awards, and 5 awarded to 

a woman for the first time.  Eight of these awards have not yet had a female recipient, 

and the names of those awards are featured on my slide.  While some of these awards 

are newer, there are some that are very established.  The WCC will continue to 

encourage everyone here to nominate a woman chemist or a chemist of color for these 

prestigious awards this cycle. (Next slide please.) 

On Sunday, August 16th, WCC and Merck hosted a symposium recognizing the eight 

winners of the WCC Merck Research Award.  Thank you to Merck for supporting 

women chemists and congratulations to these talented researchers.  (Next slide 

please.) 

On Monday, August 17th, the WCC collaborated with the Division of Professional 

Relations’ (PROF) subcommittee on Women Chemists in hosting a Networking session 

within the ACS virtual meeting platform. Thanks PROF! 

Yesterday, the WCC also collaborated with the Committee on Minority Affairs, (CMA) 

and PROF on the Broadcast Session in line with the conference theme entitled, 

“Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion in Bench to Marketplace Chemistry”.  You can see the 

flier for that session here.  (Last slide please) 

Did you know that only 18.5% of English language biographies within Wikipedia are for 

women?  WCC partnered with CMA in hosting a Wikipedia Edit-a-Thon on Sunday 

August 16th.  The goal of this workshop was to address the underrepresentation of 

female identifying and black scientists among Wikipedia biographies.  The statistics for 

our 3-hour workshop are shown on the slide, and over 23,000 words and over 200 

references were added.   

Finally, WCC will continue to collaborate and work with other ACS units who are looking 

internally at what each of us can do to eliminate systemic racism within the society.  

Every ACS member is entitled to an inclusive environment, and our Society and the 

chemical enterprise benefits enormously from including all its members.  Black Lives 



 

 

Matter and Black Chemists Matter.  WCC discussed our own ideas on this topic during 

our Executive session, but we would also love to hear more from you.  Please share 

with us your thoughts via email on what WCC can to do to eliminate systemic racism.   

Mr. President-Elect and Council colleagues, this concludes my report. 

Kimberly Woznack, Chair 
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ACS Technical Awards (2020 cycle):

26 awards recognized women!

5 awards recognizing a woman for the first time in that award’s history!







Wikipedia Edit-a-Thon Statistics

Eliminating Systemic Racism

Send us your questions, concerns, and comments:

wcc@acs.org




